June 9th, 1949

Dear lrs. Stovers

Yesterday we received from the
Royal Horticultural Scciefy ia London, the following:

The Lily Year Book for 1348
The Daffodill end Tulip Year Book for 1948
Tue Rbododeadroa Year Book for 1948

I bave added these three items to my card catulogue
and also to the Dumbarton Quks Book List, and wish
you would iasert them in the copy you have of the
Dumbarton Osks Book list. ‘ :

I learn from Mrs. Willgoose that
a new volume of Mrg. Loudoun's on Bulbs is forthcoming
to be added to our liste I will advise you as soon as
it arrives.

I do not nsve snything to do with the
rare.-books any more, wost of which have been azain re-
moved to the Founders' Room, but Mrs, Willgoose has
given me a list and I have added them to our list for
general information.

Soon it will be time to wrap up my
books in thelr summer newspsper overcoals to zeep off
the damp mold which clings to everytiulng arcund here in
the humid August dayse

By kindest regards to you and all at
Reef Point. Sorry I won't be seeia, you In persone .

Sincerely yours,



